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It has been very much “business as usual” since the September-23 AGM with no issues to 
report.

The Web-site remains an information-base for a wide variety of topics, as well as an up-to-date 
source of the current status of league standings and competition draws and results, and so on.

The Notice Board continues to provide a summary of current matters both in terms of bowling 
information and under a separate grouping, administrative information, with advice as to which 
tabs give access to downloadable detailed supporting documentation.

From February 1st, administration of the DCIBA web-site will pass to Gary Hitching (Torquay 
United IBC Secretary) and I trust that the Executive will endorse this “change of ownership”. 
Gary, like myself has a comprehensive IT background, and the web-site will be in good hands.

My late wife Sue created the DCIBA web-site in 2015 and ran with it till early 2018, at which 
point I took it on. I am grateful to all those who have made contributions over the years, and 
appreciate the support we both received.

I wish the Association well going forward, and will of course maintain an interest on an 
ongoing basis.

David Butterworth
 


